
Looking for 

Music Teacher for St. Vincent de 

Paul School  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School 

is seeking qualified applications for 

a part time music teacher for the 

2025-26 school year. The teacher 

should be able to engage and guide 

children to love and learn music 

through singing, rhythm, movement, 

and playing of instruments. 

Knowledge of the Catholic Mass 

and planning of liturgy is helpful.  A 

Nebraska teaching certificate is re-

quired for this position. Contact prin-

cipal Denise Ray at denise-

ray@cdolinc.net if interested or 

The OSN application 

opened up Feb. 10 

for families who 

would like to apply 

for it. Families who 

received this    

scholarship last year have first priority to receive again, however, 

families who have a kindergartner or 9th grader starting school 

in the fall of 2025, can apply for an Opportunity Scholarship of 

Nebraska scholarship too. This scholarship could provide funds 

that would be directed towards a school of their choice. If       

Interested, please contact the St. Vincent de Paul parish or 

school office where we can give you more information about how 

to apply online for this scholarship. Last year, over 12 million 

dollars were distributed throughout Nebraska to families. The 

deadline to apply is April 11, 2025. Please contact us for more 

information.  

St Vincent De Paul School would like to thank 

all parishioners who purchased tickets this 

year for our Firehawks Club Raffle. We could 

not support the school without your help. 

Listed below are the March Winners! Good 

luck to all who have yet to win. Maybe it will 

be your turn next month! 

$100 Oliver Elkins 

$75 Mark Tate 

$75 Karen Coufal 

$50 Rose Pekarek 

$50 Cathy Kenny 

$50 Aaron Busse 

$35 Ruben Lopez 

$35 Pam Hochstein 

$35 Bonnie Hentzen 

$35 Athena Rolfsmeyer 

$35  Ron Sorensen 

Proceeds for the month March are going to 

pay for the Formed.org subscription 

Continued prayers for 

Pope Francis 
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